










The PCH and City of Summerside have bought land to develop a childcare facility, etc. Mr. Kutcher 

emphasized that his job is not healthcare
1 
however, he and the city want to help. 

The Chair thanked the guests for their time and attendance. 

10.0 ADJOURNMENT 

The Chair thanked the Board for their time. 

MO ION: Dr. Richard Wedge moved to adjourn at 11:35 am, meeting a journed. 

The next board meeting will be held in the East on June 26, 2024. 
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